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This version of the draft changes from three months to six months the amount of time
that an account has not been used for DHS to store the benefits offline.  I have also
specified that DHS must make the benefits available again within 48 hours after a
request to have the benefits restored, which is the amount of time required under the
federal regulations.  The previous draft did not specify any time limit for restoring the
benefits.
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